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The Indian Museum of North America® to host Woodland Sky Native American Dance Company 

November 15, 2021 – CRAZY HORSE, SD 

The Indian Museum of North America® of Crazy Horse Memorial® is proud to announce a one-night-only 
event featuring the renowned Woodland Sky Native American Dance Company on January 29th, 2022! 

The Woodland Sky Native American Dance Company was established in 2013 and is comprised of Ojibwe, 
Lakota, Menominee, Potawatomi, Oneida and Apache dancers. The group represents men’s and women’s 
Native American styles including traditional, fancy, jingle, grass, woodland, smoke and hoop.  

Woodland Sky’s focus is the telling of historic stories using traditional native songs and dances in a 
performance art theatre setting, illustrating a Native American Woodland Tribe within the Great Lakes 
Region. 

The performance on January 29 will begin at 4:00pm in the Memorial’s Welcome Center Theater. 
Admission to the theater is included with admission to the Memorial, but seating is limited. More 
information on the event and seating can be found at https://crazyhorsememorial.org/visit/special-
events/.  

For more general information please visit www.crazyhorse.org and follow The Indian Museum of North 
America® on all social media or contact Travis Dewes, Cultural Programs Manager, 
culturalprograms@crazyhorse.org, phone 605-673-4681, ext. 286. 
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